
William Figgie was a dedicated and hardworking member of the Massachusetts Tri-County
Bowling Association (MTCBA) whose contributions to the sport were marked by his service on
numerous committees and leadership roles. His commitment to bowling, from his election to the
Board of Directors in 1971 until his passing in 1982, earned him recognition as a key figure in
the growth of the sport in the region.

Leadership Roles in the MTCBA

William Figgie's leadership in the MTCBA began when he was elected to the Board of Directors
in 1971. His involvement and willingness to take on responsibilities were evident through his
work on a variety of committees. His contributions were consistently recognized, leading to his
election as Vice President in 1974, a position he held until 1982. During his time as Vice
President, William provided valuable leadership and helped guide the association through years
of growth and development.

Contributions as a Delegate

William represented the MTCBA at both the state and national levels, serving as a delegate to
the Massachusetts State Tenpin Bowling Association (MSTPBA) and the American Bowling
Congress (ABC) National Convention. His role as a delegate allowed him to advocate for the
needs of the regional bowling community and ensure that local voices were heard in broader
discussions about the sport. This service further exemplified his commitment to the
advancement of bowling.

Managerial Roles and Committee Work

In addition to his roles as a delegate and Vice President, William Figgie took on the
responsibility of managing the League Officer/Team Captain Tournament, a key event for local
bowlers. His organizational skills and dedication helped ensure the success of this tournament,
which provided an important competitive platform for bowlers in the region.

Throughout his career, William was known for his willingness to contribute to any assigned task,
always proving himself a reliable and committed worker. His efforts on various committees were
instrumental in the smooth operation of the MTCBA and the promotion of bowling in the
community.

Conclusion

William Figgie’s long-standing service and dedication to the MTCBA left a lasting impact on the
sport of bowling in Massachusetts. His leadership roles, committee work, and contributions as a
delegate helped shape the growth of the association and ensured its continued success. His
commitment to the sport, from his election to the Board of Directors in 1971 until his passing in



1982, earned him the Meritorious Achievement Award in 1984, a fitting recognition of his
contributions to bowling


